STEPPING STONES LATEST NEWSLETTER
Dear parents and families 






January 2020
We wish a belated Happy New Year and welcome back to one and all, and a big hello to some new little people.
This term we plan to learn about the weather as we play throughout the winter weeks, including how to keep safe; and dress in suitable clothing to be warm and dry when we play outside; and how to keep ourselves healthy and active, through the ‘Healthy Movers program’. To encourage this, we will be including certain parents to stay and play on Monday 27th January at 9am for half an hour, to share and observe healthy physical activities in action! Letters will be given to participating children shortly.

HEALTH AND SAFETY: with our commitment to promoting healthy lifestyles, we are continuing with the Healthy Early Years program plus the Healthy Mover’s program and promoting the cleaning of our teeth. Further information to follow!
Please would you also cut up any grapes/cherry tomatoes (or similar) that you include in packed lunches to avoid any choking hazards.
We stress the importance of regular attendance at Stepping Stones and ask that you contact us if your child will be absent from the group. 

Please also ensure that we always have your most recent contact numbers in case of an emergency.
We value your contribution to your child’s “Learning Journey”, which is available to you at any time; and look forward to sharing progress and successes with you. We will post information of meetings on the outdoor easel when it is “your turn!”. 
Perhaps you would like to include some WOW stickers for achievements at home. 
Next steps are set for your child, each term – a note of these is also included in your CHILD’S READING DIARY. Our reading scheme is a vital way of keeping in touch with your child’s progress, in every area of development, especially communication and language. For the older children who attend in the mornings, please remember to return diaries with reading books each Friday for your child to choose a new book. For the younger children, please feel free to borrow and change a book for your child, and record this in the register, whenever you would like to do so.

Pupil Premium Update we are continuing to focus on our social skills, managing our feelings, maths, taking turns, sharing and listening to each other: making healthy choices
ALL RELEVANT INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND ON THE WEB SITE: newlynschool.co.uk, select Stepping Stones, or on our Facebook page: SteppingStonesPre-School, Newlyn.

* Kidzone Breakfast Club is held at Stepping Stones and available to 3-11 year old children from 8.15am to the beginning of the school day. Please enquire at Stepping Stones.

*Information about Wraparound care and provision for a parent/toddler group is being discussed with Newlyn School and will be available in the near future.

If you have any ideas that you would like to share with us, please do so, or email us, we would love to hear from you! 
Please be aware that the school car park is only available to staff members and people who display a disability badge. Thank you.
 Half term will be from Monday 17th to Friday 21st February, returning on Monday 24th
Keep safe and warm!
Sue and Co









